From: <u>b. beekman</u>
To: <u>Doan, Elise</u>

Subject: 2. Blair Beekman. Tuesday. December 22, 2020.

Date: Monday, December 21, 2020 8:30:48 PM

[External Email]

Dear Elise Doan, CCEC,

I am an everyday person, from the community, who attended your December CCEC meeting.

It did its job incredibly. It addressed, some important recent questions, I have been thinking about.

I am curious, how the future of San Jose CCE, can address the issues of subsidy. And for more people, to be aware of, and have accessibility to, local community energy.

The CCEC December meeting, offered several, subsidy program options.

And an idea, even floated through, by the end of the meeting, to look into the possible ideas, of how, the city govt. of San Jose, can create, and be given, seed money, to itself build, some sort of subsidy program, for the future of community energy.

This can be, an interesting concept - in what I remember, as usually, creative, good ideas, from the CCEC meeting process, each month.

I hope, I can begin, to regularly attend again, as I was, pre Covid-19.

My first letter, sent to you today, was a letter, I sent to many people, of many city governments, around the Bay area.

Hopefully, you may possibly want to talk with the people, I addressed it to, from other local governments and agencies.

To conclude, can you email, my first letter, today, to the SJ CCEC commissioners?

As I hope, you can write back, to myself, if there is anything, you want to talk about, at this time.

Sincerely, Blair Beekman

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.